
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2011 
 
 
 
 
 
Ray Nutting, Chairman, District 2 
John Knight, Vice Chairman, District 1  
Jack Sweeney, District 3 
Ron Briggs, District 4 
Norma Santiago, District 5 
 
 RE: April 25, 2011 Board of Supervisors meeting 
 
Gentlemen and Lady: 
 
 We understand that there may be controversy about the management of the Sheriff's department 
as it  
relates to the Board of Supervisors oversight. 
 
 We supported John D'Agostini in the recent election because we became convinced that he is the 
best  
candidate for the job, and that he will create and maintain an enviornment that will ensure that the 
interests of the  
County residents and department personnel are well served. 
 
 We recognize that he takes direction from the Board as to budgets, however we believe he will be 
most  
successful if he is allowed to establish his own policies and procedures within the department, and 
administer the 
department in the most effective and efficient manner to achieve the stated goals which resulted in his 
election. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
 
Barbara L. Cook 
 
 
 
 
 
John J. Pearson Jr. 
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